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February 2018 
 
Dear Prospective Applicant 
 
Teacher of English  
 
Thank you for expressing an interest in our post, to begin in June/September 2018. 
 
We are a ‘Good’ school (Ofsted 2017) and are very focussed on teaching and learning and ensuring that our students 
achieve high standards, Ofsted (2017) said that “pupils make good progress across the curriculum, are appropriately 
challenged and want to do well.  The Misbourne is a harmonious school where everyone pulls together to do their best 
and is best described as like a family”. 
 
We know that great teachers are what help students to make substantial progress in their learning.  We have a relentless 
focus on pedagogy, through our work with a number of teaching schools.   Working at The Misbourne means that you will 
benefit from an environment that has a real understanding of the best pedagogical practices and you will receive every 
possible opportunity for continuing your professional development. 
 
 
In order that you have all the necessary information about this post and the Academy please refer to the following 
documents: 
 

 Vision of The Misbourne    

 Whole School Priorities 2017 - 2018 

 Ofsted Report 2017 

 Information about Curriculum Area 

 Job Description 

 Personal Specification 

 Application Form 
 
If you require any further information, an informal discussion or would like to visit us, please contact Ms J Wheater, PA to 
the Headteacher on 01494 862869 or email: jwheater01@bucksgfl.org.uk.  
 
Your completed application should be submitted to Ms J Wheater, either by email or post to reach us by 12 noon on 
Monday 19 March 2018 with interviews being held on Friday 23 March 2018. 
 
The Misbourne is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects that 
all staff and volunteers share this commitment.  Enhanced DBS is required for appointment to this post. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 

 
Mr Robert Preston 
Headteacher 
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